

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916/733-0200 • Fax 916/733-0215

Memo

To: Clergy & Directors of Religious Education

From: Gloria Gentil, Office Manager for the Bishop's Office/Assistant to the Bishop

Date: July 5, 2022

Re: Questionnaire for 2023 Confirmations

To prepare for the 2023 Confirmation season, please fill out and return the attached questionnaire **no later than August 1, 2022.** The form should be returned even if your parish will not need Confirmation during the upcoming year.

It is important that all parishes return the questionnaire by August 1, 2022. Please note that we will attempt to accommodate special requests; however, it may not always be possible due to scheduling conflicts.

Details for adult confirmation will be provided at a later date.



DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916/733-0200 • Fax 916/733-0215

2023 CONFIRMATION QUESTIONNAIRE

PLEASE RETURN BY AUGUST 1, 2022

Please check one			
Our pa	arish requests Cor	nfirmation during 2023.	
		Confirmation during 2023 ked to retain the practice of Confirmation ex	very <u>two</u> years.)
-	_	ou may check more than one.)	
WIN	TER 2023	(early - mid March)	
SPR	ING 2023	(late March - early June)	
FAL	L 2023	(September – October)	
Appro	ximate number		
Saturday:		Sunday:	
Comments: (List grad	luation dates, Spri	ng Break, school trips & other dates to avoid	d.)
D. data		DI #	
Parish		Phone#	
Address		City	Zip
Pastor			
DRE		E-mail	
DRE Phone #			

Please return this form to the Bishop's Office. It may be faxed to (916)733-0215 or e-mailed to ggentil@scd.org